
I, Gregory Forrest, of 526 Mount Fairy Road, Mount Fairy NSW, object to the proposed waste 

incinerator at Woodlawn (Woodlawn ARC:SSD-21184278) 

 

The reasons for my objection are as follows;  

1. The proposed incinerator is not ‘green’, as stated by Veolia. It will contribute significantly to 

climate change, and it’s energy supply capability is insignificant compared to renewables. It will 

create more pollution than coal.  

2. The environmental impacts of this incinerator are significant. It will pollute our drinking water, 

land and local produce. It will create an unsafe environment for children and families living in the 

local area. 

3. The economic impacts will be negative, and significant. It will affect farmers’ incomes, visitor 

numbers, and real estate values. We are close enough to Canberra and Goulburn, with plenty of 

industry and many jobs available.  

4. Veolia have a proven poor record of environmental mismanagement, and will behave no 

differently if this incinerator goes ahead. The ramifications for our town, however, will be 

devastating.  

 

I acknowledge and accept the planning department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Regards, 

Gregory Forrest  

 


